
 

 

 

 

 

 
31st January 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Re: Year 6 Visit to Le Chateau du Broutel – 11th – 15th February 2019 

 

We have provisionally booked a residential visit to France for next years Year 6 children.  This 

will take the same format as the highly successful visit that we ran in 2017. We have looked into 

the cost of having the trip later in the year when the weather would be warmer but feel that 

this would not be financially viable as the basic price increases by 50% during the summer term. 

 

We anticipate the total cost to be approximately £400 and we will require a non-refundable 

deposit of £100 (made payable to Derby City Council) with your booking to secure your child 

a place on this trip.  Payment will be by installments between April and December 2018.  We will 

confirm the actual cost of the trip when final numbers are known.  All payments are subject to 

the schools Cancellation and Refund Policy.  Numbers are limited to a maximum of 40 places and 

these will be allocated on a ‘first come, first served’ basis. 

 

It will not be necessary for your child to have their own passport as all children (except non-EU 

Nationals) will travel on a group passport arranged by school.  We are hoping that this visit will 

include trips to a local market near Rue, Nausica Sealife Centre, a Chocolate Factory, Farm and 

the City of Amiens.  A visit to Paris is also likely to be included. All food, insurance and 30€ 

spending money are covered in the price.  Please take a look at the website 

www.manoradventure.com for further information. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Mrs Lord or Miss Florey who will be happy to help. If 

you would like your child to take part in this exciting residential trip please either: 

 Complete the slip below and return to the office with a non-refundable deposit of £100 

before Friday 2nd March, cheques to be made payable to Derby City Council.  

 Go on line at Schoolmoney.co.uk and log on using the usual password.  Pay the £100 

deposit by card and tick the consent button. 

 This trip is usually very popular and an early reply is recommended. 

 

The trip is entirely optional and any children not going will attend school as normal during the 

week. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Z Cannon 

Headteacher 

 

http://www.manoradventure.com/


 

Re: Year 6 Visit to Le Chateau du Broutel – 11th - 15th February 2019 

 

I would like my child __________________________ class____________ to have a place on 

the above trip and enclose cash / cheque (Derby City Council) for £100.00 (a non-refundable 

deposit).  I agree to pay a further £300 by Friday 7th December 2018 in accordance with the 

payment schedule which will be advised. 

 

Signed_______________________________ Parent/ Carer          Date____________ 


